

DIOCESE OF VENICE IN FLORIDA

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

To:

Khristy M. Scheer

From: Dr. Volodymyr Smeryk

Re:

"Parishioners for Justice"

Date: January 25, 2017

With this memo I wish to bring to your attention that inquiries have been received related to "Parishioners for Justice".

Please understand that any communication and/or solicitation from "Parishioners for Justice" is from an independent association of private individuals. They are not a parish organization nor are they to be recognized as such and speak independently for themselves.

This information is to be shared with all whom inquire in this matter.

Thank you. God bless.

cc: Rev. Joseph Gates